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PUBLIC HEARING
POLE LOCATIONS RECEIVED
STERLING, MA e
May 15, 20179 AT 9 U LU
BUTTERICK MUNICIPAL BUILDING TOWN OF STERLING

The Board of Selectmen will hold a pole hearing on May 15" at 6:40 pm in room 205 in the Butterick
Municipal Building, 1 Park Street to review and approve the application of the Sterling Municipal Light
Department’s plan to set one (1) new pole and anchor. The one new pole will be set on Chocksett Road,
Sterling. The new pole will be directly inline from existing pole 53 Chocksett Rd. This pole will be used
for a service takeoff pole for possible future project. Maps and additional information may be seen in
the Selectmen’s office in the Butterick Municipal Building, 1 Park Street, Sterling.

Proposed and Existing Poles Locations are the Red Dots




